
 

  
City Council Report 

 

To:   Mayor and City Council  

Through: Ryan Schroeder, City Manager  

From:  Charlene Stark, Finance Director, and Shirley Buecksler, City Clerk 

Date:  August 17, 2020 

 

Donations to the City 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 

The below described individuals and/or organizations have donated to the City: 

 

Janice Erickson has graciously donated $25.00 for a pet license applicant. 

 

David Galvin has graciously donated $100.00 to the Police Department’s canine program. 

 

Rimma Getman has graciously donated $20.00 to the Police Department which will utilized for 

our outreach efforts. 

 

Hy-Vee Oakdale graciously donated 12 cases of water for Election Judges working during the 

2020 State Primary on Tuesday, August 11, 2020. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Publically thank the above listed individuals and organizations and accept their generous donations by 

adopting the attached resolution. 

 

 

  Amount 

Fund:   

Department:   

Account:   


